As promised, the Holmes County
Consolidated School District will continue to
update our school community whenever the

situation necessitates.

HCCSD SCHOOL
CLOSURE
THROUGH APRIL
17,2020

PER GOVERNOR TATE REEVES’
EXECUTIVE ORDER TO CLOSE SCHOOLS
STATEWIDE IN AN EFFORT TO CONTAIN

THE SPREAD OF COVID-19
(CORONAVIRUS). THE BOARD ALSO
VOTED TO SUSPEND ALL FEDERAL AND
STATE ASSESSMENTS FOR THE 2019-20
SCHOOL YEAR




